
 

 

 

“Service, Support & Advocacy for Individuals with Developmental Disabilities and Their Families”  

75 Rancho Camino Dr., Pomona  CA 91766| (909) 620-7722 

 

March 7, 2022 

RE: Social Recreational Services- Resource Development Survey  

Dear San Gabriel/Pomona Regional Center (SG/PRC), Self-Advocates, Families and Stakeholders: 

As many of you are aware, social recreational services, effective July 1, 2021, are funded through 

regional centers for individuals served over the age of three (3) either ongoing or provisionally eligible 

for Lanterman Act services. Fulfilling this recent public policy change, currently SG/PRC funds social 

recreational services.  

Connecting with you to discover your needs is important to us. With this goal guiding us, we developed 

an electronic social recreational services survey. Our survey is tailored in five (5) languages, including 

English, Spanish, Chinese, Korean, Vietnamese and can be found at the SG/PRC website at 

www.sgprc.org , and through SG/PRC Constant Contact.  

A vital connection with SG/PRC is through Constant Contact media and publications, where you will 

receive information regarding services and supports, policies, and initiatives impacting the regional 

center system of care. You can register with SG/PRC Constant Contact at www.sgprc.org. Also, every 

Tuesday from 10 a.m. to 11 a.m. please join us and participate in our weekly Zoom Community 

Meetings accessed through ID 941-540-067 and Passcode 123456.  We developed this communication 

channel specifically for you to share information and develop ideas furthering our partnership with you.  

If you need help completing our electronic social recreational services survey, please contact your 

Service Coordinator. Additionally, Parents’ Place, your Family Resource Center is ready to support your 

participation in the survey process and can be reached at (626) 919-1091. Survey results, will be posted 

at the SG/PRC website, shared through SG/PRC Constant Contact, discussed during weekly Community 

Meetings, and will guide the SG/PRC resource development plan. 

We strongly believe social recreational services outcomes…. encourages health, wellness, and 

community integration…. a fundamental right.  As always, SG/PRC is exceedingly committed to meeting 

your needs.  Please stay safe and remain well. We cherish all of you!   

Warmest regards,         

 

 

Anthony Hill, M.A., Strategic Communications  
Juris Doctor, Esquire 

Executive Director  
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